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Trojan Tots Field Trip
Our 3 and 4-year-old students were able to take a field trip to the Children’s Museum of Idaho 
in Meridian last week. Students were able to attend the Planetarium and do a short program as 
well as view the museum and “play to learn”. The trip was a huge success and the kids enjoyed 
both the bus ride and the museum! We were fortunate to work with the Children’s Museum to 
attend at no cost to our students thanks to generous grant from NASA Idaho Space Grants 
Consortium.


